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Dear Reader, 
 

The Museum will be closed Thursday, November 22nd 
and Friday, November 23rd for Thanksgiving. The next e-
newsletter will be sent out on Saturday, November 24th. 
 

Warm regards, 
 

Your Friends at the SBHC Museum 

 

The Nutcracker Exhibit Opens! 
Tea with Clara events to come 

 

  

 The Nutcracker ballet has come to the museum in the 
form of scenes from the classic play. The exhibit, open from 
now until January 19th, is sure to be a favorite for the whole 
family.  In addition, there will be two opportunities for visitor to 
enjoy the décor while drinking tea and eating light hors 
d’ourdurves in special events titled “Tea with Clara.” The event 
will cost $20 for a parent and 1 child ticket.  Each additional 
child attending the Tea will be $5 each.  The first “Tea with 
Clara” will take place on Sunday, November 18th from 1 – 3 PM 
while the second will take place on Sunday, December 2 from 
2 Pm – 4 PM. 

 

Upcoming Events 
November 18 1 PM – 3 PM 

Tea with Clara 

December 2 2 PM – 4 PM 

Tea with Clara 
 

School Tours a Big 
Success! 

 
Children from Meadville Elementary 

enjoying their lunch in museum classroom 

 
Five of seven Elementary 
school have completed their 
annual tour to the museum to 
date. As they do every year, 
kids flocked to the interactive 
map and to the canoe with 
an abundant number of 
questions and plenty of 
excitement.  Each tour lasted 
approximately one and one 
half hours. We would like to 
thank Paul Smith and 
PathStone Associate J. B. Tate 
for their help in giving guided 
tours. 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 


